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August 2024 

Welcome All 

Attending our meetings is a great 

way to meet fellow artists. Bring 

a painting or two for a friendly 

critique. Monthly demos are giv-

en by some of the best Portland 

area artists and make for a great 

learning experience. 
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August Demo by John Halverson 

John Halvorsen demonstrated his technique for painting waves He 

also shared some insights about selling art. Watch for the video on 

YouTube to see the full demonstration. 

Summer Competition 

Competition 

Art Entries 

The Winners 

First Place Tied: Paul Boggs and Patti Nel-

son 

Second Place: Anne Richardson 

Third Place: Sara Star 

http://www.ncartsguild.com/
http://www.ncartsguild.com/


  

 

Volume 2024 Issue 8  
 

 

 

Regular meetings are held at the Saving Grace Church from 11am to 2pm, on the 2nd Tuesday of each month. 

Next meeting August 13, 2024  
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                       President’s Message August 2024 

 

Members:  52 

Marie Barton 

Next in house show for 

members will be October 

8th 

 Fall Theme 

 One painting per 

member 

“Dear artists, 
     This guild functions because of many generous volunteers and committees, as 
well as the board of directors. I am always amazed at the level of energy and 
dedication members are willing to expend in service of our goals. 
     At our last meeting we had what looked like a full buffet! Thanks to our gener-
ous volunteers, we didn't go hungry. 
     Karl Rousett has been bringing some of his delicious desserts for the years 
since he joined our guild, and has listened to the happy sounds of enjoyment. It 
seems natural that he is our hospitality volunteer. The amount of physical effort 
he puts into this task should not be overlooked. He puts the same attention to 
detail for our lunch as he does in his painting. 
     He prepares food, sets up tables, coffee and punch, all the little details that 
make our lunch break pleasant. Other members bring light finger foods that are 
eagerly consumed.  
     When the meeting is over, he cleans up, stores equipment, and helps with the 
furniture moving. (Last month there was an unusual setup of chairs and tables 
that took a large effort. I was exhausted by the end...we could have used more 
help.) 
     Please consider being Karl’s helper. He may not ask for help, but he could use 
someone who is there for him, setting up and sharing cleanup. If there is some-
one who brings food consistently, thank you! And if you bring food once in a 
while, good too.  
     Sincerely,  
         Marie B” 

Announcement: Bear has 

resigned from the Secre-

tary position. Anne Rich-

ardson agreed to be the 

guild’s new secretary. 
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Penny Ehrenkranz  

Art Critiques done by: Pam Davis 

Karl Rousett  

Shirley Lind 2 

Kathy Conrad 2 

Maria Brown Barbara Seliner 

Rita Townley2 

Dianna Shaffer 

Just a reminder to limit your exhibits to a maximum number of two paintings in either the critique 

session  or the in-house competition. Please sign in so we can give you credit. 

Gary Michael 

Louisa Moutos 2 
Linda Marletto 

Paul Boggs Sara Star Patti Nelson 2 
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WORKSHOP CANCELLATION POLICY  

Payment for all workshops is required  before the event, to hold your place.  A full refund of the workshop fee 

is available if you cancel prior to 1 week in advance of the class, after that the fee will be considered a dona-

tion and you will be issued a tax deductible receipt.  

                                         Upcoming Workshop 

October 19 Saturday 10-2 Water color at Saving Grace Church 

Bonnie Moore, who gave the June 11 Demo, will teach several techniques. Sign up at 

September meeting or email Char.tritt@gmail.com 

Workshops 

$30 members, $40 non-members 

 Plein Air Workshop August 27 Tuesday 11-3. 

Plein air at Gary Michael’s back yard overlooking the Willamette River. 

We are trying out a week day and later time to see if  more can attend. Bring your art supplies, of  any type and 

a lunch and water. $30 members, $40 non-members 

        Gary’s address is  

        11907 SE 19th Ave., Milwaukie, 97222 

         Better to walk down driveway to backyard rather than steps to house. 

Please register in advance so you can be contacted if  weather causes postponement. 

Char Tritt 971-570-5782 or char.tritt@gmail.com 

The most bizarre, discontinued Olympic sports-Painting 

Back in the day, the Olympics also awarded medals for art, with events including painting 

and sculpture, music, architecture, and even literature. 

Making its debut at the 1912 Olympics in Stockholm and continuing until the 1948 London 

Games, juries awarded competitors a total of 151 medals for artistic projects inspired by sport. 

Contributed by Barbara Seliner 

September Demo Artist 

From Dawn Schneider Bio:  

     I started using alcohol ink about 10 years ago, while searching for something that would al-

low me to write on photo paper. While I do paint on a larger scale with acrylic, oil, and water-

color, working as a Framer at Michael’s for the last few years has given me access to many me-

dia options on a daily basis. I really enjoy process, and my most recent favorite has been to use 

alcohol ink markers on a variety of fine art papers. I love the smooth blending they can pro-

duce, and the incredible array of colors that are easily, and somewhat affordably, available. 
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North Clackamas Art Guild on Social Media 

Facebook—www.ncartsguild.com/facebook  

You Tube—youtube.com/@northclackamasartsguild  
Website—www.ncartsguild.com  

Remember to click on the YouTube Subscribe  and like button. Share the videos with other artists and friends. 

Who What Where When How 

Gladstone DMV Lobby walls 

Larger paintings can 

be displayed 

10 82nd Avenue 

Gladstone, OR 

No fee for selling Contact Connie  

Emmons 

Fairlane Café Can display large 

paintings as well as 

smaller. 

6647 SE Milwaukie 

Ave., Portland, OR  

No fee for selling Contact Sara Star  

Oak Lodge Water 

District 

5 pieces required 

16x20 or smaller 

14496 SE River Road 

Oak Grove, OR   

Check with Con-

nie Emmons for 

dates 

Contact Connie   

Emmons 

Sherri’s Mattresses  6600 SE McLoughlin 

Blvd. Milwaukie, OR 

Room for new 

paintings in Au-

gust 

Contact Betty Kellogg 

     

Call to Artists, Revolving Art 

Show Your Art 

Bring A Friend 

Bring a friend to the meeting!  Sometimes people feel shut in and lonely because they may have lost contact 

with pre-COVID friends and events.  Who is more welcoming than we are? 
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If you know of a 

member who’s 

ailing or in need, 

please let us 

know. Contact 

Connie Emmons 

at 503-333-0101  
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Officers 2023-2024 April through March 

President Marie Barton (503)-698-8783 mariebar2@hotmail.com 

Vice President Larry Fox 541-968-6791 larfox@comcast.net 

Secretary Anne Richardson 503-936-6641 annehugo3@gmail.com 

Treasurer Paul Boggs (503) 653-0849 boggs3858@comcast.net 

COMMITTEES (Partial list) 

Critique Gary Michael (503) 659-9116 garymic@gmail.com 

Critique  Pam Davis (971) 219-1962  pjdavisarts@gmail.com 

Critique  Louisa Moutos (503)-888-1184 Lmoutos@gmail.com 

Demos/Workshops Char Tritt (971) 570-5782  char.tritt@gmail.com 

Hospitality Chair Karl Rousett 503-314-8625 ksrousett@gmail.com 

Hospitality Help Wanted  * 
Membership Liz  Flintjer 503-655-5762 lizflintjer@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor Linda Marletto 503-799-4021 llmarletto@hotmail.com 

Newsletter Helper Betty Kellogg (503) 659-8284 Bwt.kellogg@comcast.net 

PR Jerry Schmidt (503) 557-9653  jerryschmidt33@gmail.com 

Revolving Art - Lead Kathy Brown 503-936-4737 kathybrown27@gmail.com 

Revolving Art  - DMV Connie Emmons 503-333-0101 n/a 

Revolving Art - M.E. Kathy Conrad 503-310-7152 needlework@hotmail.com 

Revolving Art - F.C. Sara Star  503-758-9814 sarasuperid@gmail.com 

Revolving Art-Sherrie’s 

Mattress  
Betty Kellogg (503) 659-8284 Bwt.kellogg@comcast.net 

Social Media Barbara Seliner 503-786-1222 ncagsocialmedia@gmail.com 

Website, Bios 
Shawn Van  

Doren 
(503) 348-9266 shawnuf@comcast.net 

Critique Rotation 

September 10 

Gary Michael 

October 8 

Louisa Moutos 

November 12 

Pam Davis 

*Hospitality: Please speak to Karl if you want to bring something to the next meeting. 

Betty Kellogg is 

recovering from 

her knee surgery. 

Shared by  

RitaTownley 

mailto:boggs3858@comcast.net?subject=NCAG
mailto:shawnuf@comcast.net

